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On November 9, 2020 the Saskatchewan Health Authority advised the North East School 
Division of one positive COVID-19 case in an individual at Melfort Unit Comprehensive School. 
 
The school has communicated with families of students attending the school and public health 
will be reaching out to any individuals who are determined to be close contacts. 
 
We all share responsibility to limit the spread of COVID-19. Schools continue to require 
students and staff to stay home if they are experiencing symptoms associated with COVID-19. 
Thank you to North East School Division staff, students, and families for their continued efforts 
to mitigate against the risks of this pandemic. 
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